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ergettesWisit
In  IjrG g o n
Mr. and Mrs. Harles 

Bergette traveled to 
McMinnville, Oregon, 
to take their daugh
ter, Bessie back to 
school. Bessie is go
ing to Linfield Col
lege in MoMinnyille, 
she has returned for 
her second, year.

The Bergettes stayed 
in McMinnville for 
two days .' then left 
for Mehoma, Oregon, to 
visit Harles1 sister 
and family, Mr,' and 
Mrs. Otto Olson, Prom 
there they * went to 
Salem, Oregon, and
spent a day. They also 
spent two days in
Portland, visiting 
relatives and here 
Harles purchased a 
1958 two tone blue 
Nash Ranch Wagon and 
also bought a larger 
planer for his mill at 
Rexford. On their re
turn trip home they 
stopped a.t Spokane, 
Washington,

The Bergettes were 
gone for eight days,

I im Reynolds 

Wisits F r i  endsJim Reynolds, LCHS 
graduatej was the
guest of Mr. and Mrs, 
Lyle Irtfin from Sdpt.ij. 
until Sept. 20,

He is a -second Lieu
tenant and jet , pilot 
in the Marine Corps.

y nn's af g

Try Pur Home 
Baked Pies 

Good Coffee 

Meals

and he was spending 
most of his leave here 
in Eureka, While he 
was here he made" a 
trip to Kalispell where 
he visited relatives, 
those accompanying him 
were Mary Frost, Myrna 
Alvana, and Kurt Roose. 
The remainder of his 
leave he will spend in 
Spokane, Ccer d’lene, 
and Portland1 where he 
will spend time
in ' The Dalles, 
Oregon, where his sis
ter ' and her husband 
-live, and in Redding, 
Calif., ' where his 
mother, Mrs.'R. * Rey
nolds, lives.

anson S p e a k s

Stanley Hanson was 
the speaker at the 
annual Tobacoo Valley
Improvement Associa
tion Banquet at ' the 
Grange Hall, Tuesday, 
Sept* 23, 1958,.Ninety
one, including repre
sentatives from Libby, 
Whitefish and Fernie 
B. C. were present at 
the banquet prepared 
and served by the To
bacco Valley Grange 
ladies, Winton W'eyde- 
meyer was master of 
ceremonies. Rev,- War
ren Pomeroy gave the 
invocation. Two solos 
were -pTayed by Ann 

(Cont. on Page lip)

•Mr. and Mrs i Ed
Clarke motored to Kal
ispell September 28,
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HolgrGns
t e le b r a t  g

Mr, and Mrs. Robert 
Holgren celebrated
their 25th wedding an
niversary at the Bap
tist Parish House at 
8pm, Sept. 20,

Mr. and Mrs* Holgren 
were married in Kalis
pell and Robert Herrig 
and Lillian 'Scouten 
were witnesses. They 
have been residents of 
Eureka for 17 years 
and formerly lived ift 
Fortins, MiSsoula,
Dayton, Warland, Rex
ford, and Hot Springs, 
Arkansas.

Mrs. Roy Patrick; 
Mrs. Paul Morrison;
Mrs. Vern Starling; 
Mrs. Darrell Roose, 
Mrs. Pete Klinke, and 
.Mrs. Frank Bolles gave 
the party and Mrs. 
Viola Scouton presided 
over the guest book. 
There were 65 guests 
recorded..

A four-tiered ' cake 
was baked by Mrs. Pete 
Klinke and Mrs. Dar
rell Roose and‘was de
corated by Mrs, Jack 
Stevens with pink 
roses and white frost
ing and topped by ’ a 
white wedding bell.

The tables were de
corated with white 
linen^ pink candles, 
and autumn flowers, by 
Mrs, Paul Morrison. 
Sandi Borup and Sandie 
Bolles poured and pre
sided over the silver 
service.

Pictures wefe taken 
by Lyle Irwin, Darrell 
Roose> and Roy Pat
rick.

"Shirley Grob was the 
over-night guest "of Ann 
LaRoque Sept,27*

Beat

--------------- Ronan

U ch ag e l
Insuranc e

CAN SUPPLY YOU 
WITH:Medical,Hospital 
and off the job cover
age insurance.Why not 
inquire nowlPh. Lj-832


